
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 

INFORMATION 
  

TITLE:      Playground Committee Update 
  
DATE:                                            December 16, 2024                
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer 

Executive Director of Facility Operations             
                                              
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The Playground Committee has discussed and evaluated the needs of the elementary school 
playgrounds to help determine a standard to implement throughout the district. This presentation will 
update the board on the progress of the Playground Committee meetings and progress. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required 
 
 

 

  


